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February 4, 1986

Mr. Francesco Arcudi
Camillo Corvi S.p.A.
Viale dei Mille, 3
29100 Piacenza, ITALY
Dear Mr. Arcudi:
This is to tell you how very much Mrs. Sabin and I appreciated your
kindness in sending us the beautiful collection of photographs that
were taken during my stay in Piacenza. It brought back most
pleasant recollections of our visit with you, Dr. Giovanni Tosi and
your many other colleagues. It also brought back recollections of
the very sophisticated work that is being done by your company in
Piacenza.
I wish you all continuing success in your important endeavors.
Kindest personal regards,

Sincerely,.

Albert B. Sabin, M.D.
Senior Expert Consultant
Fogarty International Center
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